#/5%— ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

/*/// OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

January 20, 2017

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk
Enfield Town Hall
820 Enfield Street
Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:
Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education is canceling their regularly scheduled Board
meeting for Tuesday, January 24, 2017. They will hold a special meeting on Tuesday,

January 31st in Council Chambers at 7:00 PM. The agenda for the special meeting will be
forthcoming.

cc: BOE

—27 SHAKER ROAD -ENFIELD, CONNECTICUT 06082 °(860) 253-6500 °FAX (860) 253-6510 —



